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15th November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of the Class of 2024 
 
Collection of GCSE Art, Photography, and 3D Design Work 
 
The grades have been opened, the exhibition has been hung and your child has now moved onto the 
next stage of their education either with us at KAEP6, in an apprenticeship or another sixth form college.  
 
In accordance with AQA guidance, we are now permitted to release practical work produced in any of 
our Art and Design endorsements from the summer 2024 results.  
 
We request that any work produced for GCSE Fine Art, Photography, or 3D Design be collected from 
school reception by Thursday, December 19th. We require 48 hours' notice, by email, to their old teacher 
and our technician to ensure work is collated and put in reception for easy collection. Work not collected 
by this date will be recycled due to a shortage of storage space. 
 
Technician email: 
joseph.dove@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
 
Teacher emails: 
lorraine.crallan@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
jonathan.proctor@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
sarah.goad@kgaeasthampstead.uk 
 
Thank you for supporting your child through their GCSEs at KAEP and we hope you can enjoy their 
GCSE work at home as we enjoyed watching them produce it and displaying it in our exhibition in July. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J Proctor 
Head of Design 
 
 
 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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